
 
 

The Greater Greenbrier Valley Community Foundation (GVCF) 
 

Invites you to attend a workshop on Planned Giving 

Presented by 
 

John Hussell, IV and Associates of Dinsmore & Shohl LLP 
 

Thursday, February 27, 2014 
At the  

Greenbrier County Public Library 
152 Robert W. McCormick Drive, Lewisburg 

 

4 – 5 pm: Planned Giving Options for Nonprofit Administrators 

5 – 6 pm: Planned Giving Opportunities for Donors 
 

The event is free and open to the public.   

 

To assist with planning,  

RSVP to Courtney Smith, Executive Director GVCF 

At 

304-645-5620 or info@gvfoundation.org 


